
 

 

 

 

Dworp, 24th of April 2020 

 

Dear friends, 

 

Since mid-March, we have been experiencing the consequences of an unprecedented global 

health crisis. 

 

Motorsport and motocross for us in particular, has been in an uncertain period since that 

day.  

Many races were already canceled or have been postponed. 

 

Following the preventive measures imposed on us by the National Security Council on the 

15th and 24th of April, we are obliged to postpone our sidecars GP from 22 and 23 August to 

2021.  

 

 

Nevertheless, we would like to thank all those who are supporting our club AMC De 

Toekomst Dworp in one way or another and we hope to see everyone back and healthy in 

Gooik next year.  

 

The board, 
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